
Behaviour



Viewing behaviour





If you are concerned about a log…

• In the first instance, please contact your child’s Form Tutor.

• Please be aware that many staff will see over 250 students a week so 
a subject-by-subject conversation over everything that is logged will 
not be possible.

• Please be reassured that if there is an emerging concern about 
negative behaviour, your child’s tutor, Head of Year or a member of 
the schools Behaviour Team will contact you.


